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In this issue:



Board Message

Employee Profile of the Month
The employee we would like to showcase for the month of May is a

member of our housekeeping team - Satya!

Satya has worked with the Chalmers Foundation for fifteen years, and

she is a very respected member of our staff. Satya really enjoys working

with people, and she’s always enjoying a good joke and a laugh.

In her spare tame, Satya likes to sew, to cook and to bake, and she is

incredibly good at them.

She is an amazing person, through and through, and we’re truly lucky

to have her in our community.
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Hello Friends and Families,

Exciting times this month as the building next

door was torn down! The residents were able to

watch it come down safely from our Bistro. For

more information on what is happening next door

please read the section in the newsletter by

Steven Petersson. He is responsible for ensuring

the health and safety of our residents and building 

while construction is going on. 

We are in the process of making our capital expenditures decisions.

What this means and why we would like to hear from you is explained

in more details in the newsletter! Please read ahead to learn more

about our work in constantly improving our residents’ lives, here at

Rideau Residence. Ann Leckie
Board Chair, Chalmers Foundation



As we’ve mentioned in the last newsletter, we are working together with Inlet

Pharmacy to improve the residents experience as they receive care.
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About the new Pharmacy

Meet Derek, the pharmacist from Inlet who is regularly

on site to service Rideau residents. In addition to no-

charge medication delivery, did you know that as a

Pharmacist, he can make a diagnosis or prescribe for 21

minor ailments as well as check with BC Pharmacare for

drug coverage? Through the newsletter, we can

highlight one of these minor ailments each month.

Derek can provide primary care and timely access to

medication right at Rideau. Additionally, we’d like to

remind you that Dr. Valentyna Rembez is Rideau’s “in-

house” family physician. 

This Month’s
Minor Ailment

Urinary Tract Infection
(uncomplicated)

What can Derek do?
Derek can prescribe an

antibiotic and deliver it to
you or your loved one.

Dr. Rembez regularly visits once a month and she is currently taking on new

patients.

If you don’t have a regular physician and

would like Dr. Rembez to be your loved

one’s family physician, please email Eric

at wellnessmanager@rideauresidence.ca 

Dr. Rembez is looking to be at Rideau the

first week of May. Advanced request is

required for scheduling, so if you wish to

meet with her, please talk to Eric or ask

Concierge to schedule you in!
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As Ann mentioned at the beginning of the newsletter, we are in the process of

making our capital expenditures decisions. This means that the board decides on

how much money to spend on fixing the residence and what the priority items

are. Similarly to running a house, it is likely that there will be far more requests than

we can afford. The board must keep tight financial controls in place to ensure as

low as possible rent increases. 

We would like to hear from you, your ideas on what you would like to see

improved and changed in the building. We can’t promise you that we will do all

the recommended changes, but we will take your ideas back to the committee. 

Please email reception@rideauresidence.ca your ideas

Improving Rideau

Demolition Next Door
April 23rd, an exciting event happened in our neighbourhood.

After working with Rideau staff to establish a Safety Plan, Bosa demolished the

neighbouring building east of Rideau Residence! Demolition crews were diligent

in following established safety protocols. The building was demolished safely:

crews expertly pulled down the closest wall away from our beautiful garden. 

The crew quickly cleaned the debris and restored our

garden to better than its original state. 

We will continue to work with our neighbour through

their construction process to protect the safety of our

residents and home at Rideau.

For more information about the construction project

next door, keep an eye on future editions of this

newsletter, or contact Steven Petersson at Rideau

Residence. 



ACTIVITIES & EVENTS

Check out all our events for the month of May:

May 4th - Sing Along with Valerie

May 5th - Cinco de Mayo Celebration with Pete Campbell

May 6th - Demo with Chef David

May 7th - Bus Tour: Park and Tilford

May 8th - Recreation Planning Meeting & Formation of New

Resident Welcome Committee

May 10th - Afternoon Social with Mike Turner

May 12th - Mother’s Day Celebration with Peter Tam

May 13th - Outdoor Coloring & Painting

May 14th - ‘Your Life, Your Legacy’ Presentation

May 15th - Mexico Trivia and Armchair Travel

May 17th - Birthday Celebration with James Burton

May 21st - Bus Tour: Stanley Park and Prospect Point

May 24th - Afternoon Social with Gabriel Hasselbach

May 28th - New Residents Welcome Social

May 31st - Afternoon Social with Robert Sproviero
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Important reminder
Residents General
Meeting will take

place on Thursday,
May 23rd, 2024
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BIRTHDAYS & PICTURES

May Birthdays

Eva, J. - May 1st
Ene, M. - May 2nd
Mary, F. - May 9th

Erwin, D. - May 10th
Frederick, B. - May 11th

Horst, T. - May 17th
Antonio, A. - May 24th

Mary, G. - May 26th
Donna, M. - May 27th
Anne, B. - May 28th

Eleanor, I. - May 30th
Lars, L. - May 31st






